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March 2023 Quick Notes 

REMINDER! BOARD AND COMMITTEE MEMBERS NEEDED! Board elections will take place 
in May! MAKE A DIFFERENCE IN THE COMMUNITY! JOIN! 

DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME: Sunday, March 12. Make sure to spring your clock forward 
one hour.  

SURVEY – BLUE RECYCLING BINS: At January’s Board meeting, a resident proposed 
removing the blue recycling bins from the buildings’ lobbies. RCV Management conducted a 
survey via the RCV Website. The results are in! 79% of the votes were in favor of keeping 
them. Residents added comments that they reduced paper clutter and were convenient for 
getting rid of junk mail. Thank you to everyone who participated!  

REMINDER:  
Submit maintenance tickets through the RCV Condo website*: www.rcvcondo.com. 

After-hours emergencies, call the Abaris Realty answering service at 301-421-4530. 

MARCH BOARD MEETING (virtual): Wednesday, 3/15/2023 — 7:00 pm 

Owners and tenants are welcome. 

REMINDER: QUIET HOURS: Be a good neighbor — be polite and understanding. Please 
follow the Montgomery County Quiet Hours Ordinance: 

Weekdays:    9:00 PM to 7:00 AM 
Weekends/Holidays:  9:00 PM to 9:00 AM 

BULK TRASH PICKUP DAY: Bulk trash is picked up monthly on the last Wednesday of each 
month. The next pickup is March 29. Please bring acceptable bulk trash items to the trash 
corral by the motorcycle parking lot behind building 2310, between Saturday and 
Wednesday — items must be there by Wednesday, 3/29/2023 — 7:00 AM.  

PEST CONTROL: For a pest control appointment, send an email to info@pestcontrolclub.com, 
or call: 301-528-2550. Appointments are on the 1st or 3rd Monday of each month. 

COMPOSTING REMINDER: For those residents that like to compost there are 3, 14-gallon 
green bins located inside the 2310 trash corral that serve this purpose. You can bring your 
food scraps and dispose of them inside these bins.   

REMINDER! BICYCLE REGISTRATION: Attached please find the bicycle registration form. 
Once you fill the form out, you will need to send it back to office@rcvcondo.com. You will then 
be issued a decal upon receipt.  You have until May 31st to register. Thank you. 
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